
Subject: Decision on Your Abstract Submission 

Dear [Author's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your abstract titled "[Abstract Title]" to 

[Conference Name]. We appreciate your interest in contributing to our 

conference.  

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that your abstract 

was not selected for presentation this year. Due to a high volume of 

quality submissions, the selection process was extremely competitive. 

We encourage you to continue your research and consider submitting to 

future conferences. Thank you again for your efforts and interest. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Conference Organizer's Contact Information] 


